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June 2, 2021 
 

Health Committee 

Attention: Chairman Lipps 

 

Subject:  HB248 Testimony/Written Only 

 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House 

Health Committee, I appreciate the opportunity to provide proponent testimony concerning 

House Bill 248. 

As a senior citizen and an active member of society, working forty plus hours a week, 

maintaining my home, etc., I do support House Bill 248. I have many reasons for supporting the 

Bill, and will provide you with two, first, I believe without HB248, forced vaccinations will be in 

violation of my State and Federal Constitutional Rights, secondly, I believe in Hurd Immunity, 

and that this is the best solution for handling the Covid virus.  

Again, thank you for allowing my input. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Martin Maclam 

  

 

 

 


